
Mrs. Carroll

Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year! I am 
excited to learn and grow with your child this 
year. We have a lot of new friends this year, 
so we will grow and learn from each other.


In our classroom we learn through play, and 
we have fun doing it! My favorite time of the 
day is during read-aloud, because we read 

many wonderful and thought-provoking stories. 

I am currently in my eighth year of teaching, and 
this school year will be my fifth year in the 

Barnegat School District. I have taught preschool, 
kindergarten and second grade. I graduated with 
my undergraduate degree from William Paterson 

University in 2015 and went on to receive a 
graduate endorsement in Early Childhood 

Education at Monmouth University. I graduated in 
May 2021 with my Masters in Education. I am 
certified in Preschool through Third Grade. 


I have a wonderful husband, a 5 year old son, and 
an almost two year old son! We love spending 
time together. In my free time I like to read, 

travel and go to the beach.

Food: sunflower seeds


Music: classic rock


Place I’ve Been: Grand Canyon


Color: blue


Store: J Crew and Boden


Flower: hydrangeas


Book: mysteries


Season: summer


Subject: Literacy



